
 

 

 
 

International Academy of Columbus 
 

2439 Fuji Drive ▪ Columbus ▪ Ohio ▪ 43229 ▪ 614-794-0643 ▪ Fax 614-696-9044 
 

 
 
 
 

Letter to Kg and New 1st Grade Parents/Guardians  

Health Screening 

 

 

 

To: Parents/Guardians  

From: IAC School Administration  

Date: 7/17/2023 

Subject: Health Screening 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

On or before November 1 of each school year, IAC screens pupils enrolled in either 

kindergarten or first grade for hearing, vision, speech and communications. 

 

This is to inform you that your child will be screened on or before November 1 and the school 

will inform you with the results and recommendations. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

MunTaha Osman 

Business Manager 

    

 

 

 
 
 


